
 I-95 NORTHBOUND ENTRANCE RAMP FROM BROWARD 
BLVD. PARK & RIDE TO UNDERGO NIGHTLY CLOSURES 

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

T he I-95 northbound entrance ramp from the Broward 
Boulevard Park & Ride lot will be closed, nightly, 11:30 
p.m. until 5 a.m., Sunday night, May 21 through Thursday 

night, May 25, for construction activities. Traffic will be detoured 
via the I-95 northbound entrance ramp from Broward Boulevard. 
FHP will be on site to assist motorists. 
 

 This $149 million, 6.7-mile project began construction on 
August 21, 2016 and is expected to be completed in spring 2020, 
weather permitting. Work is being performed by The de Moya 
Group, Inc., with New Millennium Engineering. Inc. administering 
the construction contract for the Florida Department of 
Transportation. 
 

Maintenance of Traffic 
 The I-95 northbound entrance ramp from the Broward 
Boulevard Park & Ride lot will be closed, nightly, 11:30 p.m. until 
5 a.m., Sunday night, May 21 through Thursday night, May 25, for 
construction activities. Traffic will be detoured via the I-95 
northbound entrance ramp from Broward Boulevard.  
 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Andrea Pacini 

Public Information Officer 

954-299-6561 

apacini@corradino.com 

 

Roland Rodriguez, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

305-345-0696 

rrodriguez@pinnaclecei.com 

 

Please visit 

www.95express.com for 

information on FDOT 95 

Express projects in Broward 

County.  
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